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By the end of the 2023-2024 Lions year, as MD19 Diabetes Awareness Chairperson, I will have 
produced 12 articles regarding Diabetes. The articles have addressed key aspects of diabetes, 
including prevention strategies, lifestyle modifications, treatment options, and the importance of 
regular screenings. 
 
My desire was to report progress throughout the Multiple District for Diabetes Awareness, i.e., 
Clubs and Districts that held events including Diabetes Awareness in their local areas. At this 
time, with the move to the new Lions Portal, that information is not yet available. However, I do 
want to congratulate those that held a diabetes awareness event during the year. 
 
I am proud of the impact we've made together and am deeply appreciative of your unwavering 
dedication to this cause. I ask you to continue your support for MD19 Diabetes Awareness in the 
coming year.  

 
 
 

 


